May 26, 1950

Dr. Gecrg Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, Californiea

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

Thank you for your kind and immediate reply to
my letter about the jacket copy for your new
LEERBUCH. I am inclosing the revised version
for your files.

If all goes well with our plans for delivery of
the bock, you may expect your copies to come
some time within the week following September
15. We will do all we can to get them to you
as soon as poscgible after they are availsble to
us.

If I can be of any further help to you, please
do not hesitate to write.

Siggerely yours,
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(Mrs.) Presocia Mirkil
Advertising Department



